
 

 

 
Academic Year 2017/2018                        12/01/2018 
 

Facebook 

 
The school has decided to set up a 
Facebook page, this will purely be 
used as an information service and 
no pictures or work will be shared.  

 
If you would like to follow please 

search for Frances Olive Anderson 
Primary School in the Facebook 

search box. 
 

*********************************** 

 
BBC Radio 2 – 500 Words 

Competition 2018 

 

 
 

The grand launch in on Monday 15th 
January, the children will watch this at 

school. 

 
************************************* 

Smart Watches 
 

Just a reminder that children are not 
permitted to bring to school any 

devices which they can take 
photographs with or access the 

internet. Thank you for your support 
in keeping all of our children safe. 

 
********************************** 

FOLS 
 

The next FOLS meeting is Monday 
22nd January. It will be held at The 

Lincolnshire Otter, 6 – 7pm.  
 

All are welcome, the more volunteers 
we have the lighter the load for all. 

 
***************************************  

 
School Admissions 2018 

 
Reception 

Just a reminder that the closing date 
for applications is  

Monday 15th January.  
 

Offers of places will be made 
available online on the  

16th April 2018. 
 

Secondary 
Offers of places will be made 

available online on the 1st March 
2018. 

 
All the information is available at  

www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/parents/s
chools/school-admissions/ 

 
In the section > Contact details and 

guides > Going to a 
Secondary/Primary School. 

 
****************************************** 

 
Attendance 

 
Overall this week 
8th – 12th January 

96.87% 
 

******************************************* 
 

Tully Cup 
 

This term, our school value is 
Friendship. 

Christians believe they can call God 
their friend because of the 

relationship made possible through 
Jesus. 

 
Winners this week: 

KS 1 – Evie Robinson 
KS 2 – Linda-Jean Newton 

 
******************************************* 
 

 
 

Evergreen 
 

Well done to everyone who achieved 
their Evergreen status. 

 
Please let the office know if you did 
not receive an Evergreen text this 
Friday unless you already were 

aware that your child was  
not Evergreen. 

 
************************************* 

Snippets 
 

Snippets is now available to view on 
our Facebook page. It is also sent by 
email and available for download on 

our website. Please contact the office 
if you would like a hard copy. 

 
This year’s Diary Dates are also 

available in the Term Dates section. 
Copies of both are also available from 

the school office. 

 
***************************************** 

Please note no publishing club 
this week due to governor 
training which Mr Belton is 

attending. 
 

************************************** 
Next 2 weeks 

15 3.30-4.30 Gymnastics Club  

16   

17   

18  Young Voices - 
Sheffield 

19   

22 3.30-4.30 
6-7 

Gymnastics Club 
FOLS meeting 

23   

24 3.10 Year 6 class 
assembly 

25   

26   

 

http://r1.dmtrk.net/3YNL-B38N-2M9HL3-6RRDV-1/c.aspx
http://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/parents/schools/school-admissions/
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